
Walton County Board of Commissioners 
Facilities/Risk Mgmt. Dept. 

 

 

303 South Hammond Dr. 

Suite 97 

Monroe, GA  30655 

(770) 267-1401 

 

 

TO:         Rhonda Hawk County Clerk / Purchasing Director 

 

FROM:   Hank Shirley 

 

Date:       March 3, 2025 

 

RE:         Roofing – Fire Stations #4,8,9,10,14,13  

 

Ms. Hawk, 

 

In accordance with the Walton Country Purchasing Policy, we have advertised a Request 

for Proposal Roofing - Fire Stations RFP 2025-01. This proposal is to furnish and install 

Roofing on Fire Stations #4, #8, #9, #10, #13 and #14 

 

We received nine proposals. The Facilities Department has evaluated all the acceptable 

proposals and has determined that accepting the proposal provided by Tyber Group LLC 

is in the highest and best interest of Walton County. The Facilities Department has 

verified Tyber Group LLC’s experience and qualifications to our satisfaction. 

 

It is my recommendation that the Board of Commissioners accept the proposal by 

Tyber Group LLC in the amount of $260,000.00  

 

 

 

Hank Shirley, Director 

Facilities/Risk Mgmt. Dept. 


